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Dear Madam / Sir, 
 

Reference is made to notification no. 2003-030 dated 26 March 2003 (Ref.: 
SCBD/STTM/JM/va/34268) on a Consultation on actions for possible inclusion in the Proposed 
Programme of Work on Mountain Biological Diversity (SBSTTA recommendation VIII/1).  Please 
note that the deadline for submission has been extended to 31 May 2003.   

 
I wish to thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter and for your continued 

support of the work of the Convention. 
 

 Please accept Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 

 [signed]
  
  Hamdallah Zedan 

 Executive Secretary 
 
 
 


